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United Faith Christian Academy

April 21,2014
Dear Dr. Darst,

Each school year there are opportunities to partner with individuals and businesses in advancing
the programs of United Faith Christian Academy. One such opportunity is our annual Spring
Gala which took place Friday. April 1 1" The theme for this year’s event was City Lights and
we celebrated the heritage of Charlotte, NC.

The Spring Gala 2014 was a great evening and the primary reason for the event’s success was
the generosity of families and businesses who provided over 100 items for our silent and live

auction events.

We sincerely appreciate your donation of gift basket from Darst Dermatology valued at $400 to
the event. Because of your investment in Christian education at UFCA we are able to continue

advancing the programs of our school.

United Faith Christian Academy is committed to impact the world for Christ by developing and
educating hearts, souls. minds and bodies through the passionate teaching of a Christ-centered
curriculum in a Christ-centered environment.
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Sincerely,

Dr. Patton, Head of School
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Renee Keretses, Admissions Director
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